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YEAR 1 LEARNING AND ACTIVITY

1W have had a wonderful start to the year! We have been busy learning class routines
and making new friends.

We start each day learning about the love of God and how he ‘chooses us every day’.

This week we have been reviewing our sounds, working on our letter formation and playing fun
literacy games. A firm favourite has been doing our sight word drills with actions. | ‘WANT’ the
cookie, using a Cookie Monster voice helps keep things fun and enjoyable.

In Mathematics, we have been learning about number patterns. The children use their
understanding to explain how and why the numbers are increasing or decreasing - their answers
have been quite impressive!

Well done 1W for an amazing start to the year. You will do great things

Mrs Irwin
Year 1l
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